
From: Redacted 

Sent: 6/22/2010 2:26:16 PM 
To: 'dfb@cpuc.ca.gov' (dfb@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 'ckt@cpuc.ca.gov' (ckt@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: GRC: PG&E's Response to DRA-277-DFB 

Donna Fay: 

Please find attached PG&E's response to data request DRA-277-DFB. Hard copy sets of this response 
wiii be hand-delivered to the Commission on Thursday afternoon. Please be in touch with any 
questions you may have. 

Thank you, 
Redacte 

SB GT&S 0760606 
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